From:

To: SizewellC
Subject: Re: Site Visits Issue specific hearings SIZE-AFP168 & Size-AFP 167 our reference 20025839 & 20025840
Date: 12 May 2021 20:17:18

Dear sir/madam,
I realise this is a few moments before the deadline but thought I should mention the following:

Please can you add the following suggestion to the examiners as this really epitomises our way of life here in
East Suffolk, understated.unadvertised. completely charming .unique and completely irreplaceable

As per my recent email (10 May 2021 at 08:53:30 BST) when I request that the examining authority add a short
detour to their inspection I forgot to mention a most enchanting “reserve that is historically linked to -
which would be very much under threat if the SLR were to be constructed. Its name is Simpson’s
Fromus Valley Reserve Flora and Fauna (protected and not advertised due to its fragility, by The Suffolk Flora
Preservation Trust (John Rainer author) www.suffolkflora.org) and if we are concerned about history it is
interesting that it was part of the original Kelsale Park and dates back to late 12 century and present da
- probably sits on the site of the original “Park Lodge” created by the Bigod Earls of Norfolk in the late
12th Century

From my email of (10 May 2021 at 08:53:30 BST)

"Please may I also suggest that when you conduct your Sizewell Link Road visit, where you state you will end
up in the lay by, out side Fir Tree Farm, that you cross over the A12 slightly to the North of this lay by and

inspect Lodge Lane, the entrance_ and driveway.

You have my permission to drive to the end_ and_ and you will clearly see our
concerns that our access will be compromised if sensible mitigation is not agreed with the Applicant."

This should only take a few additional moments and would be incredibly helpful to us, furthermore by crossing
the A12 in the isolated area you will be made aware of how beautiful and unspoilt it is and surprisingly how
busy this road is, without any construction traffic.

Please let me know if you require a map and thank you most sincerely for considering this additional inspection.

Thank you again

Paul & Julie Tillcock





